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Freedom of Information Response
Our reference:  FOI 21-1726
OSIC Reference: 202101182               
Responded to:  6 January 2025


I refer to the recent Decision Notice issued by the Scottish Information Commissioner in relation to the above noted information request and as requested by the Commissioner we are now attaching redacted copies of 27 of the 30 documents held by Police Scotland. 
In relation to the remaining 3 documents, these being documents 2, 4 & 5, these are redacted in full and as such have not been provided.
Following an OSIC appeal, you can appeal to the Court of Session on a point of law only. 
Every effort has been taken to ensure our response is as accessible as possible. If you require this response to be provided in an alternative format, please let us know.
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